
 

 Parent Advisory Council 2023-2024  
 
What is a Parent Advisory Council?  
Parent Advisory Councils (PAC) - Each Title I school is required to have a Title I Parent Advisory Council 
(PAC). Two parents/guardians are selected to serve as chairman and co-chairman of the school's Title I 
PAC. Title I teachers work with the school's principal and or Federal Programs Coordinator and the 
Parent Advisory Council chairmen in approving a Title I Parent Policy for the school. All Title I schools are 
required to hold an annual Title I meeting at the beginning of the school year. This affords the parents 
the opportunity to learn more about Title I and begins a communication process between 
parents/teachers/school administrators. The Parent Advisory Council can be involved in other Title I 
program throughout the school year, helping to set goals and grant spending. 

 
Roles-  
• Attend the Advisory Council Meetings  
• Help review and confirm the Parental Involvement Policy/Plan  
• Act as an advocate for the Parent Involvement Program  
If you are interested in participating as a Parent Advisory Chairman or Co-Chairman, please contact the 
Federal Programs Secretary, Lisa Piccini.  
 
 
Thank you.  

 
Lisa Piccini  
Secretary to the Principal/  

Federal Programs  

East Allegheny High School  

1150 Jacks Run Road  

North Versailles, PA 15137  

412-824-9700 Ext. 1000  

lpiccini@eawildcats.net 

 

If interested please sign here. 

NAME    STUDENT  Parent/Guardian contact (Phone and or email) 

mailto:lpiccini@eawildcats.net

